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              DEL MONTE PACIFIC LIMITED 
(Incorporated in the British Virgin Islands) 

 

 
LIFTING OF THE SUSPENSION OF TRADING 

IN THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE  

 
The Board of Directors of Del Monte Pacific Limited (the “Company”) is pleased to 

announce that the suspension of trading of the Company’s shares by the Philippine Stock 

Exchange (“PSE”) has been lifted effective 10:30 a.m. today.  

The PSE suspended the trading of the Company’s shares starting 16 September 2025 

due to non-submission of the Annual Report on the deadline of 15 September 2025. The 

Company submitted its Annual Report on 17 September 2025, but trading remained 

suspended until earlier today due to an audit disclaimer in its audited financial statements. 

Please refer to the announcements on 17 and 18 September 2025 for more details. 

The Company had respectfully filed a waiver request with the PSE to lift the suspension 

in consideration of various circumstances, which are restated in the Company’s 

announcement, “Clarification on Audit Disclaimer on the Audited Financial Statements for 

the Financial Year Ended 2025,” on 22 September 2025. 

In light of these submissions, the PSE has lifted the trading suspension of the Company’s 

shares. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

Antonio Eugenio S. Ungson 
Company Secretary  
 
22 September 2025 


